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December 9, 1975 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 W. 86th Street 

New York, NY 

Dear Esteemed Rabbi: 

As vice president of the Hapoel Mizrachi, may I 

take the liberty of writing to you today with a 

request. 

Since you are a member of the board, I would like 

to have your opinion on how we can improve the 

image and standing of our movement. Guided by 

your expertise and the position you have in the 

Jewish horizon, we can make our movement what we 

all dream of. 

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as 

possible. Thank you, in advance, for your 

cooperation. 


